
  

 

 

- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - 
 

DATE:  

 
May 17, 2018 

FROM:  

 
Terry Palmer, Managing Director 

 

SUBJECT:  

 
MCRC Receives Additional Funding 

 

 

The Midland County Road Commission would like to thank our Local Representatives Gary 

Glenn and Roger Hauck, and State Senator Jim Stamas for their support in passing Public Act 82 

of 2018.  Their assistance, along with our other State Representatives and the Governor, 

provided over $640,000 in additional funding for road construction this year in Midland County. 

 

We then partnered with our local townships which added additional matching money for the 

local roadways.  The total investment will be over $932,000 for additional road construction in 

Midland County.  A detailed list and map are attached for further information. 

 

The complete 2018 road construction program is available on our website at 

www.midlandroads.com.  Go to the construction tab/construction activity/2018 construction and 

all the projects are available to view. 

 

 

Terry Palmer 

Midland County Road Commission 

Managing Director 

 

http://www.midlandroads.com/

